
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

 

Dear Parents and Students          Date: 24/04/2024 

Our school is detailed as Polling Booth for the General Election            

(Lok Sabha) 2024 and Government has declared a holiday on 25th 

April 2024 and 26th April 2024 in those schools where polling stations 

are established. 

Therefore school will remain closed on 25th April 2024 (Thursday)   

and 26th April 2024 (Friday) for all the students due to Polling Booth 

and Polling Day. 

 

PRINCIPAL 


